
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
10 March 2025 
 

 
Digital Leaders 

 

 
Dear Year 2 pupils  
  

Ashbrook School is looking for digital leaders who are passionate about computing, support learning, and promoting online 
safety. Digital technology is a significant part of our everyday lives. We use technology throughout the day to access 
different parts of the curriculum. Therefore, ensuring that all our pupils grow into responsible digital citizens who can use 
technology purposefully and safely is of utmost importance to us.  
 

We are looking for four digital leaders in Year 2 to take part in responsibilities involving:  

• supporting and promoting online safety   

• trying out new apps, websites, and programs that could be used in lessons 

• demonstrating how to use technology in the classroom 

• demonstrating everyday programs (e.g. Microsoft Word, PowerPoint) and easy-to-use websites to other 
pupils and adults  

• Helping to produce assemblies on online safety and acceptable use of equipment 
• Meet Mrs Begum once a month to discuss ideas, and suggestions to support digital technology across the 

school 
 

How to apply  
We would like children to come up with a creative poster or slides to showcase their IT skills. Children can use apps on 
their iPads to demonstrate how they have used the different tools.  Content elements should be a catchy title, a brief 
introduction about them, and their enthusiasm for IT, including an illustration or an image of anything they have created 
using digital technology – this can be something completed using a PC or laptop.  
  

Tips and guides:  
• Colour schemes – vibrant colours to make it stand out  
• Fonts – clear, legible forms  
• Layout – Divide the sections of the poster to create a neat, organized look.  
• Images – high-resolution images   

  

Posters/slides can be emailed or printed and sent to mbegum@ashbrookschool.net with a completed application form via 
the Microsoft link  https://forms.office.com/e/jeDBiriHZj  
  
The deadline for the application and poster is Wednesday 26th of March and the Digital leaders will be announced in 
assembly on Monday 31st of March.   
 
Best of luck everyone  
 
 
Mrs Begum  
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